
Press Release 
 
 
A Message from Republic of Turkey Ministry of Culture and Tourism 
 
“A state of emergency has been declared across the country for 3 months beginning July 21, 2016. This 
declaration was made to allow the government to increase security measures within the guidelines of our 
constitution to fight against threats to our citizens’ rights and freedoms. These preventative measures do 
not include restrictions to basic rights and freedoms. Such security measures will not affect the daily lives 
of Turkish citizens or visitors travelling to our country and do not contain any limitations to international 
tourism and aviation traffic. There is not a safety concern for our guests in any of our destinations.” 
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